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Coaching connections 
 Blurring Boundaries: NC School-University Partnership Summit 

Representatives from 17 PreK-12 school districts, 10 University of North Carolina system institutions, and 5 

community agencies converged at the Watson College of Education in October to further blur the boundaries 

of their school-university partnerships. Throughout the two-day summit, participants attended over 16 concur-

rent sessions led by school-university partnership teams and engaged in whole group working sessions where 

they posed current problems of practice, explored the successes and challenges of each, and departed with new 

ideas related to their mutually beneficial collaborations. 

Panel discussions explored opportunities for extending partnership work, commonalities and differences in  

rural and urban contexts, as well as the type of leadership needed within a school-university-community part-

nership to ensure more equitable outcomes for historically marginalized student populations. A carousel of 

ñignite sessionsò shared examples of purposeful clinical practice and innovation in education posing questions 

such as, ñAre we preparing teachers for todayôs schools or tomorrowôs?ò 

Dr. Rebecca West Burns, Assistant 

Professor at the University of South 

Florida and current chair of the Na-

tional Association of Professional   

Development Schools Policy and Ex-

ternal Relations Committee, provided 

the keynote for the summit. West 

shared the Nine Essentials of Profes-

sional Development Schools, reminded 

the audience of accreditation standards 

to guide partnerships, and presented 

five guiding principles to support the 

often difficult but essential work of 

boundary-spanning roles in school-

university partnerships. Specifically, 

she discussed the importance of each 

partner being a learner and a volunteer, 

being willing to make mistakes and 

feel uncomfortable, and finally, shar-

ing a common goal in always putting 

children first.  



Congratulations to Mr. Timothy Mills, 3rd grade teacher at 

Pine Valley Elementary School in New Hanover County, for 

being named the Fall 2017 recipient of the Roy E. Harkin 

Teacher Recognition Award (pictured left to right: WCE 

Dean Van Dempsey, Timothy Mills, Sandra Harkin & PDS 

Director Somer Lewis). Mr. Millsô nomination shared his 

personal attributes of patience, creativity, thoughtfulness, and 

his natural curiosity, all evident in his interactions with 

students, interns, and colleagues. In addition, Mr. Mills is 

constantly looking for ways to help others grow academically, 

socially and emotionally.  

The Roy E. Harkin Award was established in 2008 in memory  

of Dr. Roy E. Harkin who served as the chair of the Education Department at UNCW from 1976 to 1979, 

and then as Dean of the School of Education until 1991. This award is funded by the family and friends of 

Dr. Harkin in recognition of his commitment to partnerships with public schools and his appreciation for the 

contributions of public school educators to the preparation of prospective teachers. The award is designed to 

recognize a public school teacher who has contributed to the preparation of future teachers by demonstrating 

excellence as a partnership teacher and/or site coordinator.  

Pender High School -  

UNCW Collaboration  

Fall 2017 Roy E. Harkin Award Recipient 

On August 22nd, Pender High School teach-

ers collaborated with UNCW faculty at the 

Watson College of Education for a full day 

workshop planned by PDS Director Somer 

Lewis, Dr. Edelmira Segovia, Director of 

Centro Hispano, and PHS principal, Chris 

Madden. Presenters from UNCW admis-

sions, financial aid, counseling services, cam-

pus diversity centers, and undergraduate 

studies shared valuable information as PHS 

teachers discussed ways that might work to 

support PHS studentsô applications to four-

year universities. The day concluded with a 

Pender County Student Panel session 

(pictured right) and tour of the UNCW  

campus. 

Congratulations, Watson Students!  

The PDS Office would like to extend its sincerest 

congratulations to the 90 students who successfully 

completed their internship during the fall semester.  

14 students secured early release employment 

opportunities! In addition to facilitating 90 intern 

placements, the Professional Experiences team also 

placed 829 field experience students in 2256 field 

placements. Kudos for the tremendous work of the 

PET Office and many thanks to our Site Coordinators 

for helping to facilitate those placements!  


